
 

Educators receive Two Complimentary Tickets to a weeknight 
performance of A Merry Little Christmas Carol 

   

The holiday season is in full swing and we’ve got a very special gift for you, our 
educator friends, this week! 

We’d love to host you and a guest with complimentary admission to a weeknight 
performance of A Merry Little Christmas Carol. As an extra special thank you, 

your admission will also include a free drink voucher to make your evening at the 
theatre merry and bright! 

Choose from the following dates: 

Wednesday, December 8, 7:30pm 

Wednesday, December 15, 7:30pm 

Tuesday, December 21, 7:30pm 

Wednesday, December 22, 7:30pm 

Thursday, December 23, 7:30pm 

PLEASE NOTE: All patrons who visit the Wells Theatre and/or attend performances 
must be fully vaccinated by the date of their visit or provide proof of a COVID-19 
test taken within 72 hours of your performance. 
   

Request Your Free Tickets 
Here! 

    

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/VmrSC73w4msQDrNMS5tAJN?domain=e.wordfly.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/VmrSC73w4msQDrNMS5tAJN?domain=e.wordfly.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/VmrSC73w4msQDrNMS5tAJN?domain=e.wordfly.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/g0YEC82x4nUzomq3Ix2BbH?domain=e.wordfly.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/g0YEC82x4nUzomq3Ix2BbH?domain=e.wordfly.com
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